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4850 31st Street  South  

Saint Petersburg, FL 33712 
727-893-2191 

Greetings Maximo Elementary Families! 

 

Congratulations to those students who received Student of the Month for February.  These  

students were recognized for their outstanding work habits and behavior this past Thursday in 

Town Hall. 

 

It’s hard to believe that the third report period ends Friday, March 10th.  Report cards will be 

distributed to students on Friday, March 31st.  The Mariner staff is extremely proud of our  

students’ high level of active engagement in the daily learning process!    

 

This is a friendly reminder that all third grade students will be taking the Florida Standards  

Assessment (FSA) for English & Language Arts (ELA) on March 28th & 29th.  We’re  

requesting for all of our Mariner students to receive a good night’s rest, eat a healthy breakfast, 

and arrive to school on time.   

 

Once again, the staff of Maximo Elementary is challenging each of our Maximo Mariner  

students to read and practice their grade level mathematical skills and facts during Spring 

Break.  We’re asking primary students to read for at least 30 minutes a day and intermediate 

students to read for 60 minutes a day.  Your child was given a reading and math log to record 

his or her activities for the week.  Every student who returns a completed log will receive a 

Principal Incentive.   

 

Pinellas County Schools Spring Holidays are March 13th– March 17th.  Students return to 

school on Tuesday, March 21, 2017.   

 

I wish everyone a safe and enjoyable Spring Break!   

 

Educationally Yours, 

 

Lakisha Falana 

Principal 

School Hours 
 

Maximo Elementary 

student hours for the 

2016-17 school year 

are as follows: 

START TIME:  8:05 am 

DISMISSAL: 3:35 PM every day 

Thank you for being prompt when  

picking up your children! 

 

 

 

We are in need of gently used or new uniforms and 

new underwear and socks.  Please drop them off at 

the front office with Ms. Jennings or Ms. Smith-

George. Thanks 

Important Dates To  

Remember: 

 

March 8th:  

SAC 

 

March 13th -17th:  

Spring Holidays 

 

March 21st:  

Students Return to School 

 

March 28th & 29th:  

3rd Grade FSA ELA 



Page 2 Maximo Elementary 

  

 

PTA Volunteer Opportunities 

 

We love our volunteers! Whether you can donate thirty minutes or an hour of your time, 

or even more, every little bit helps.  We are currently seeking volunteers here at  

Maximo!  Please let us know your volunteer interests and contact information. We will 

be happy to connect with you about getting involved!  Please contact us, if you are  

interested in getting more involved. Thank you! 

 

 

 

Ms. Whitaker  

Family & Community Liaison  

Whitakere@pscsb.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to ‘Pinellas Education 

Foundation’ for their generous  

donation of $300 towards the  

5000 Role Models program. 

 

 

Thank you to ‘Great Explorations 

Children Museum’ for donating 100 

free passes to the students with 

perfect attendance! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to the ‘Suncoast Credit 

Union’ for their funding of the  

Connect for Success program and 

providing an Internet Scholarship to 

5 of our students. 

 

 

 

 


